
																	

	

		

Routines  
P.E. lessons will be on 
Monday mornings. If 
the weather is nice, we 
will try and have an 
outdoor session on 
Thursday afternoons 
so please ensure your 
child has their outdoor 
PE kits in school all the 
time.  
 
Grab-a- Grown Up 
THERE IS A CHANGE 
Every other Friday we 
would love for you to 
come into the class 
with your child and 
they will proudly show 
you their learning. The 
first session will be 
Friday 22nd. 
 
Water Bottles 
Children need to ensure 
they have a water 
bottle in school every 
day.  These can be 
kept in the classroom 
during the day for 
them to drink from 
regularly. 
 
Named Clothing  
Please ensure all your 
child’s clothing is named, 
in particular their 
sweatshirts & cardigans 
as these are easily 
misplaced in school 
.b.easily returned if 
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Down on the Farm 
 

Welcome back, 
We hope you had a lovely, relaxing Summer break and have 
come back full of enthusiasm for this term’s topic of “Down 
on the Farm!” We will be reading “Farmer duck” by Martin 
Waddell.  During our topic a farmer will come to school to talk 
to the children and we hope that each class will be able to 
visit a local farm. 
 
On Monday 11th we will be starting our topic with a bang, so 
we would love it if the children could come in dressed as a 
farmer. Bring on the checked shirts!   
 
Mr Hainsworth, Mrs Sujeewon and Mrs Smith  
 

This term’s Christian 
value 

Thankfulness 

“What are you 
thankful for?” 

 

Dates for your diary 
 
Mon 11th Sept – Children to come to school dressed as farmers 
Fri 22nd- First grab a grown up      Thu 28th Sep – School Photos  
Oct 5th – Harvest festival             Fri 13th Oct – Disco  
Friday 20th Oct – End of term 
    Items Needed 

 
Please could you send in any unwanted 

children’s clothing, hats, scarves etc, newspapers 
and garden canes that we could use to make 

scarecrows. There will be a scarecrow trail 
towards the end of term which parents are 

invited to. Watch this space! 

Reading 

Please try and hear your child read as often as possible. It really does 
make a positive difference. If any of you are able to come in and hear 
children read, please do let us know.  


